Dear Students!

I cannot believe that another school year is upon us. I pray that it turns out to be a fairly normal school year! Even though things will be a bit different, God is always in control.

In sure many of us had to change plans this summer, but I hope that you all had a relaxing one. Many of you know that I have a son who will be one of my students this year as well! I cannot wait to get to know the incoming the graders and reconnect with my other students. I have missed you all greatly due to the very strange way last year ended!

Nothing spectacular happened to us this summer except it has been really hot and we have met a few new people. Other than that, we have tried to be outside as much as possible and I have tried to read as much as I could (I

am a literature teacher =)

I pray that we all have an amazing and healthy school

year!



Ms. Blanton